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9th June 2020 

 

 

Dear parent/carer,  

We are delighted that your child will be joining us here at St Matthew Academy secondary phase in September this 

year. Choosing the right school for your child is a lengthy and, at times, stressful process filled with concern and 

worry about the decision made. The process has been made all the more overwhelming for some by the 

unprecedented circumstances we all find ourselves in.  

We want to reassure you that you have made the right choice. St Matthew Academy is a wonderful school where all 

pupils thrive and have a rich experience across a wide variety of life enriching opportunities.  

We have been working to formulate a plan of how best to support our new Year 7 pupils and make them feel a part 
of the St Matthew Academy community. Information about our revised transition programme can be found on our 

dedicated transition page which can be accessed via the link www.stmatthewacademy.co.uk/transition. We 
encourage you to check this page regularly for updates as this is the quickest and easiest way to pass on vital 
information.  

Attached to this letter you will find our revised transition programme. Please check the details and dates carefully.  

For families who have children on our new pathways, you will receive further information outlining additional 

provision and activities from Ms Thurston, Deputy Head, along with your admission form.   

If you have any other queries at all, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Flemming on the number below or via email 

admissions@stmatthewacademy.co.uk 

We look forward to seeing you and your child during the interviews. We can't wait to welcome you to the St 
Matthew Academy family and for you to start your journey with us. Stay safe.  

Warm regards, 

 

 

Mrs S Wickliffe  

Assistant Headteacher 
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